
 

17th May 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers 

On Friday 27th May, as we finish for half term, we have planned a day at school celebrating the 
Queens platinum jubilee. We have lots of exciting events planned for the day all based around the 
Queens reign. 

If possible, we would like all children to come to school dressed for the occasion please. Could all 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 come to school dressed in a red top and black bottoms (joggers, 
trousers, shorts, leggings, skirt) as they take on the role of the Queens soldiers. If you have any 
difficulty with this, please contact the school office. Could all children in years 3 – 6 either come 
dressed as kings or Queens or alternatively in red, white and blue please. 

We would like to invite you to attend a short performance of facts by the older children as well as 
performance poetry, song and dance by all children. This will take place on the playground and will 
commence at 9:15am. 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sharon Hatton 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


